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drug-related crime are disqualified from working with vulnerable persons. These include, a drug conviction
related to the manufacture, delivery or possession with intent to manufacture or deliver a controlled substance.

The department is directed to establish a statewide registry with the names of anyone who has abandoned,
abused, financially exploited or neglected vulnerable adults. Allows an officer in an adjudicative proceeding
to base their decision upon a preponderance of the evidence for the finding of abandonment, abuse, financial
exploitation, or neglect. Out-of-state findings of abandonment, abuse, financial exploitation, or neglect of
vulnerable adults or minor children can be used to place an individual’'s name on the registry.

The DSHS, not just the Area Agency on Aging, is allowed to terminate a contract when the individual
provider is not providing adequate care. It allows the department to reject a family member for good cause
that indicates that the family member is unable to provide adequate care. The department is directed to
develop rules to implement this new authority.

The department is authorized to adopt rules for the registry which specify the notice and appeal rights that
are available to the individuals. Once the department has made a finding, the individual is entitled to an
adjudicative proceeding. The registry also includes any relevant actions taken against an individual by an in-
state or out-of-state agency, disciplining authority or court.

The personal aide registry for self directed care is repealed. The due process provisions for that registry are
also repealed.

Appropriation: None.

Effective Date: Ninety days after adjournment of session in which bill is passed.



